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Where Highly Skilled Meets Highly Accessible

A&K Attorney Selected to Participate in BBA Program
Sean Grammel, an associate at Anderson & Kreiger, was recently selected to participate in the Boston Bar Association’s Public Interest
Leadership Program. This program “welcomes a select group of talented and highly-motivated lawyers to participate in a year-long
program designed to provide intensive leadership and professional development training.” Participants have the opportunity to learn and
network with public and private-sector leaders in Boston, as well as gain critical skills needed to grow as effective leaders in their
profession and community.

Sean follows other current and former attorneys of the firm as PILP participants, and we’re confident that he will represent the firm well in
the process.
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